MARTIN (@) SQUIRES

Attorneys At Law
332 Minnesota Street
Suite W2750
St. Paul, MN 55101
Telephone: 651-767-3740
Facsimile: 651-228-9161
www.martinsquires.com

June 11, 2014
Richard J. Savelkoul

Direct Dial # 651-767-3745
rsavelkoul@martinsquires.com

VIA E-FILING

Dr. Burl W. Haar

Executive Secretary

Minnesota Public Utilities Commission
121 7" Place East, Suite 350

St. Paul, Minnesota 55101

Re: Inthe Matter of Petition of Otter Tail Power Company’s 2013 Demand Side Management
Financial Incentive Project and Annual Filing to Update the CIP Rider
MPUC Docket No. E-017/M-14-201
Our File No. 2035-07

Dear Dr. Haar:

This letter is to offer clarification with respect to Comments filed on behalf of the Minnesota
Chamber of Commerce on May 30, 2014. In our Comments we had errors with respect to the
charge indicated, in each instance, it was a misplacement of the decimal point. Specifically on:

1. page 2, line 3, please strike $0.0175 and replace it with $0.00175;
2. page 2, line 4, replace $0.0209 with $0.00209,
3. page 3, line 2, replace $0.0209 with $0.00209

Sincerely,

/e/ Richard J. Savelkoul
Richard J. Savelkoul

RIS:wsl

cc: Service List
Larry Schedin (via email)
Kavita Maini (via email)



